
 

Zig Zags 

Please be reminded that there 

should be no parking on the zig 

zags outside of school. Thank you 

or over our neighbours drives. 

Headteacher’s Message 
Brighter days are definitely ahead as the flowers around Chatsworth are beginning to bloom! We have 

had a great first week back , the children have been brilliant and we have enjoyed seeing them enjoying  
their entry points for their new topics this half term! We will be dressing up again next week to celebrate 

World Book Day and our favourite book characters – who will you be? 

PTA Events 

The PTA have been busy hosting 

lots of successful events!  

KS1 Cinema night was a huge 

success and EYFS thoroughly  

enjoyed their after school disco. 

 

 

Website 
 

Please take a look at our website, 
which has recently been updated. 
https://thepioneeracademy.co.uk/

bexley/primary/chatsworth 

Twitter 
Are you a tweeter? 

Keep up-to-date with what’s hap-
pening in school by following us on 

twitter @cisbojtpa 

 

 

Are you eligible? 

It takes just a few minutes to com-

plete the check at: 

https://pps.lgfl.org.uk/ 

If you meet the requirements the 

school will provide you with: 

-A full school uniform including: 

trousers, skirt or dress, shirts, jump-

er or cardigan, shoes, P.E kit and 

bag. 

-Free school trips and workshops 

and 50% of residential visits at KS2. 

-50% off Buddies breakfast and after 

school club. 

Upcoming Dates 
 

Please see the below the upcoming 
dates for your diary. 

 
1st March - St David's 
Day - Dress in yellow/

green.  
 

3rd March - World Book 
Day - Come to school 

dressed as your favourite 
book character. 

 
 17th March - St Pat-
rick's Day - Dress in 

green.  
 
18th March - Red Nose 
Day - This year we will 

be combining Red 
Nose Day 
with Mad 

March Hair/Hat Day. 
Come to school with crazy 

hair or design a hat to 
wear! (Donations can be 

made via Parentpay).  
 

21st March - 
World 

Downs Syn-
drome Day - 

This is a 
charity close 

to our hearts at Chatsworth, on 
21st March please join us in sup-
porting the charity and wearing 

odd socks to school. (Donations can 
be made via Parentpay.)  

Easter Meal 

As you are aware we had to can-

cel our Community Christmas 

meal. We are pleased to say we 

will be holding an Easter meal! 

More information will follow. 

Absence 

Just a reminder, when you report 

your child’s absence from school 

please ensure you leave a de-

tailed reason for 

their absence. 

Thank you. 

https://pps.lgfl.org.uk/

